

To try our best at everything we do

Executive Head Teacher: Andrew Smith B.Ed (Hons), M.Sc, NPQH **Head of School:** Rhiannon Schaffer BA (Hons) Primary Studies

Nettleton Community Primary School

Moortown Road, Nettleton, Lincolnshire, LN7 6AA **T**: 01472 851455 **F**: 01472 851455 **E**: enquiries@nettleton.lincs.sch.uk
www.nettleton.lincs.sch.uk

Monday 13th May 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 6 Kwik Cricket tournament at Caistor Cricket Club – Wednesday 22nd May 2019

Your child has been invited to take part in a Kwik Cricket tournament at Caistor Cricket Club on Wednesday 22nd May 2019.

The children will travel by minibus after their lunch and return to Nettleton for 3.30pm. They will, therefore, need collecting from school at this time. The children will travel with Mrs Crump and Mrs Fussey.

If pupils can please provide their own black PE shorts, we can provide our school sports kit tops. Pupils will require sun hats, protective sun cream and their water bottle as they'll be outside for the duration of the tournament.

I would be grateful if you can please complete the permission slip on Wisepay, the Kwik Cricket tournament will be highlighted on your child's Wisepay home page. Please complete by Friday 17th May.

Yours sincerely

Mrs A Parry Class teacher







Our Key Values: Commitment to Achieve, Caring, Respect, Co-operation, Happiness, Independence





